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Raszka Shelley

From: Ian <timberwolf01@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:39 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Oppose HB3515

Dear Ms. Raszka and the Oregon House Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee: 

 

I strongly OPPOSE HB 3515. 

 

Please DO NOT prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state's list of threatened or endangered 
species by passing this legislature. This would be a gross disservice to the people & wildlife of the state; & would 
also set an uncomfortable precedent for the political 'removal' of state & federal protections on any animal deemed 
'inconvenient' by any organization in the future. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours respectfully, 

 
Ian Courts. 


